
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 12/10/2024 10:34:42 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

12/10/2024

MR Carl Porter
- 14 Bareena RD
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

This development is in stark contrast to the unique character of the community.
Avalon already has enough liquor licenses.
I question the ethical layout of a day care centre next to a bottle shop.




